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Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Stoke Park School we are very proud of our students, both academically and as 

young citizens in the community. We have high standards of conduct and dress, 

which we expect students to follow at all times. All students are expected to wear 

the correct uniform. 

It has come to our attention that not all students are doing this. Attached is a list of 

the correct uniform for your information, which is also available on the school 

website. Could you please read it carefully and make sure that your child is 

wearing the correct uniform at all times. 

We would like to draw your attention to trousers and skirts for girls. Skinny Lycra 

type trousers and short skirts are not permitted to be worn in school. 

School shoes should be black classic leather type and not black trainer type. We 

would appreciate the support of parents in this matter. 

From September 2019 the school will be adopting the same tie for all year groups. 

This will be the gold tie and they are available from:  

Cat Ballou Original Ltd 

1-3 The Burges 

Coventry 

CV1 1HN 

Yours sincerely 

     

Ms Duffy   Ms A-M Smith 

Director of KS3  Director of KS4 

Date:  Tuesday, 21 May 2019           

Our Ref: GDU/AMS/GF 
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